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Welcome We are delighted you are worshiping 
with us today. If you would like more 
information about our ministries, read below or 
Visit dcpc.org.  

Please let us know you are worshiping with us. 
Sign the friendship pad or scan the 
QR code.  

Children’s Worship Bags Worship 
aids for children, including a 
special bulletin, are available at each entrance. 
Older children and youth are invited to use the 
Worship Notes sheet. 

Childcare for ages 0-6 will continue throughout 
the Spring and Summer at the Watson building. 
Please note exception: May 12 we will not offer 
childcare. 

Hearing Assistance Devices are available in 
baskets at each entrance to the sanctuary. If you 
need assistance, please see a worship leader. We 
also have Bluetooth capability. Contact David 
Brinson or Sarah Allred for assistance. Before 
meeting them, please download the WaveCAST 
app to your phone if you are able.  

About Our Sound DCPC worships in a space 
meant for echo. The fancy term is reverberation, 
which is perfect for organs and choirs and less 
so for other instruments and the spoken word. 
Our staff continues to work with local sound 
professionals to work with our equipment and 
space to improve the experience of the spoken 
word and other instruments. We have even 
consulted with some acoustical engineers who 
have given us ideas on ways to alter the space.  
If that were to happen, it is a little ways off and 
after continuing to work with what we have in 

place right now. If you have a specific question 
or concern, contact David Brinson or Sarah 
Allred. Thank you for your patience; we really 
are doing our best. 

Coffee Free Summit Coffee is available Sundays 
after our first two services in front of the 
sanctuary. Come join us for fellowship, friends 
and Summit coffee.  

Summer is a great time for SINGING!  All are 
welcome!  Follow the link to learn more!  

https://www.dcpc.org/musicinfo 

Favorite Hymns & Songs Let’s sing 
our favorite hymns and songs this 
summer. Fill out the form with this 
QR code or email David Brinson 
(dbrinson@dcpc.org) or call the 
church office. 

Thank You! DCPC relies on faithful and 
generous giving by our members 
to make our ministries happen.  
Thank you for doing your part 
and giving as you are able. You 
can use this QR code to give 
online or put a donation in the 
offering plate during worship. 

Lemonade on the Lawn Starting May 19, we 
will be having lemonade on the lawn following 
each service of worship.  Help us cut down on 
single use cups by bringing your own water 
bottle from home. 

Adult Faith Formation Class 
Pines Class – 9:45 a.m. in the Davidson Room, 
Pines Campus  

https://www.dcpc.org/musicinfo
mailto:dbrinson@dcpc.org


Let's Be Friends! Come join us for 
Intergenerational Bible School 
on Saturday and Sunday June 8 & 
9 from 4-7 p.m. We will enjoy 
some social time, dinner, yard games, singing, and 
Scripture. Adults and children will divide for 
deeper study (and rotation of 
crafts/recreation/Bible for children). Engage with 
your DCPC community and faith this Summer 
with all ages. Register before May 1 for $5 off per 
person. Regular price is $20/adult and $15/child 
age 3-10 

Short Story Theology Our next gathering to talk 
about faith and fiction is Tuesday, May 14th from 
7:30 – 8:30 p.m. We meet online and in the 
Marshall Room of the Pines. Hard copies of the 
story are in Room X of the Congregation House 
during office hours and available in digital form.  
Contact Peter Henry (phenry@dcpc.org) for the 
Zoom link or the story. 

 

 

 

 

Caitlyn Zold Caitlyn begins her summer break May 
17 and will return to the office July 17. During 
these two months, you may reach out to Crissie 
Abell for all Campus Ministry related needs. 
Pending the presbytery’s approval of her 
installation as full-time Associate Pastor for 
Campus Ministry, this will be her last summer 
away! 

Caregiver Support Caregivers are invited to our 

new support group on either or both the second 

Monday of each month at 5:30 p.m. and/or the 

fourth Tuesday at 2 p.m. Both meetings each 

month will take place in the Youth Lounge. 

Contact Deborah Conner with questions:  

dconner@dcpc.org or (704) 892 5641. The next 

meeting is Monday, May 13 at 5:30 p.m. Join us as 

you are able and know that your ministry of care is 

in our prayers. 

Grief Group The Spring/Summer Grief Group will 
meet on Mondays from 6-7 pm in the 
Congregation House in Room Y. 

LGBTQIA+ Fellowship Forming If you are a 
member of the LGBTQIA+ community and would 
like to be part of a regular gathering of connection 
and encouragement, then our newly forming 

fellowship group is the right place for you.  Please 
email Peter Henry (phenry@dcpc.org) with your 
interest.  After a few weeks, the leaders of the 
group will be in touch about a first meeting. 
Singles or a couple- you will be welcome and 
celebrated in our safe, inclusive group. 

Join Us at the Journey House on May 19 
Our Capital Campaign Mission Dollars are 
building a house with Hope House Foundation 
called Journey! A family has been selected to 
live in the Journey House. Join the Community 
Mission Committee on Sunday, May 19 at 2 pm 
at the build location in Huntersville for a brief 
time of prayer, sharing scripture, and writing 
words of encouragement on the 2x4s. The build 
is at the corner of O'Hara Street and Platon 
Avenue in Huntersville. Hope you can join us! 

Habitat Build is Coming We are partnering 
with Habitat for Humanity again to build a 
home in Huntersville. The build has begun and 
DCPC has four Saturday work 
days scattered through May, 
June, and July. Please join us by 
scanning the QR code to BUILD, 
GIVE, VOLUNTEER 
opportunities. Contact John 
Hurst for build questions and Noni Buchanan 
for other volunteer opportunities.   

Non-Perishable Food Item Drop-Off During 
the renovation, we will continue to place two 
grocery carts on Sunday morning in front of the 
Sanctuary for you to donate non-perishable food 
items for our local food pantry. We will also 
have a cart Monday-Friday from 8 - 3:30 in 
front of the Congregation House. For a list of 
up-to-date list of items, go to 
https://nourishup.org/donatefood/.  

  

 
During the Renovation The best way to reach  

staff is by email. Scan the QR code for each staff 
member’s contact 
information.  

 

https://nourishup.org/donatefood/

